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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council 

 

From:   Jessica Carpenter, Director of Parks and Recreation  

 

Date:  April 12, 2022 

 

Reference: Discussion regarding the Coppell Historical Society’s request to relocate and donate 

a home to be placed in Heritage Park  

 

2040: Pillar 0: Sustainable City Government 

  Goal 3: Well-maintained City Infrastructure   

  

   

General Information: 

 

The Coppell Historical Society has approached the City requesting to relocate a home currently 

located at 532 S Coppell Road to Heritage Park, located at 700 S Coppell Road.  The house was 

constructed in 1905 and is thought to be the oldest home still standing in the City.  

 

The current homeowners, Jean and Dave Murph, have expressed a desire to donate the home to the 

City.  Additionally, the current homeowners will cover the cost to physically relocate the home to 

Heritage Park.  Once the home is moved to Heritage Park, the City would be responsible for 

establishing water and sewer and for the ongoing maintenance of the property. 

 

The process to relocate the home would involve hiring an architect to handle the site plan to ensure 

the home will fit in the proposed location, pouring a foundation, and all obtaining necessary permits 

before the home can be moved. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Department and the Historical Society are seeking direction from City 

Council regarding their desire to accept the donation of the property.   

 

 

 




	4.12.22 Historical Society Request to Move House
	Historical Society Letter

